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Mail Control 
or  Report No(s). 
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License No(s).  

47-31190-01 

 
Docket No(s). 03037344 

 
Name of Licensee: 
 

 
Braxton County Memorial Hospital 

 
Name of Participant(s): 
 

 
Sharon Long - consultant 

 
Telephone No. 
 

 
888-456-5255 

 
Subject: 
(NOTE:  This will be used as the  
 Documents Title in ADAMS) 

 
RAI  

On 4/15/13 I contacted S. Long to discuss the termination of the Braxton County Memorial Hospital.  According to S. 
Long, the hospital closed their department on 3/27/13.  Their plan is to contract with CDL to provide nuclear 
medicine services.  Closeout surveys were completed following the department closure.  I requested that S. Long 
provide the results of the survey and the last leak test results for their sealed sources.  S. Long stated that CDL is 
going to take possession of the sealed sources. 
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